
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

This is a very busy half term so please keep checking 
your child’s book bag and Class DoJo for updates  

 

04/12/19  Robinwood for Year 4 children 
11/12/19  Pantomime  
13/12/19  Christmas Dinner 
13/12/19  Christmas Jumper Day 
18/12/19  EYFS Christmas Play Performance  
                   9.30am-11am 
18/12/19  KS1 and KS2 Christmas Play Performance 
                  1.30pm-2.30pm 
19/12/19  KS1 and KS2 Evening Christmas Play  
                   Performance 6pm-7pm 

 

 

 
CHILDREN IN NEED 2019 

 

Thank you all for your donations.  The children enjoyed 
meeting Pudsey in breakfast club and wearing their 

Pudsey/Spotty clothing.   
 
 

 
YEAR 3 OPEN CLASSROOM 

 
The parents of Year 3 children are invited to attend the 
celebration assembly on Friday 22nd November at 9am 

and then in to the classroom to take a look at all the 
brilliant work that Year 3 have been creating. 

 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 

 
Children are welcome to attend breakfast club.  This 
opens at 8:15am.  You should make sure your child 

arrives no later than 8:40am.  Please drop your child off 
at the school office.  Parents of nursery children are 
welcome to come into Breakfast Club to settle their 
child if needed but they should not go into nursery. 

 

 
CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

 
The children are practicing for the Christmas 

performance so please help and encourage your child 
to learn their lines at home. 

 
 

 15th November 2019 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 
 

 

     

Top Table 
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SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DINNER 

 
 

Just a reminder that Mrs Shell is making a fantastic 
Christmas Dinner on Friday 13th December.  All children 
are welcome to have this even if they usually have 
packed lunch.  Christmas Dinner needs to be paid in 
advance so Mrs Shell has numbers to cater for.  Please 
have your £2 paid by Friday 29th November with the 
slip.  If your child is entitled to free school meals or is 
in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, you do not need to pay 
but please let the school office know if your child 
would like a dinner. 

 


